
MUSEUMS REOPEN SAFELY

To ensure visitor’s safety and reduce the risk of Covid-19 contagion, Ferrara is reopening 
the museums in stages, applying the prevention and social distancing measures 
recommended for public spaces and for a safe visit.

Each museum has a maximum set number of persons (visitors + museum staff) allowed 
to be present at the same time. Admissions are scheduled in time slots to avoid 
overcrowding.
If you wish to guarantee your entry to the museum, we strongly advise booking your time 
slot in advance online: http://prenotazionemusei.comune.fe.it

Signs with all the essential information about safety measures have been placed around 
the museum to guide visitors.

We invite you to read and follow the rules below:

->	access to the museums is strictly prohibited if you have a body temperature 
higher than 37.5° C;

->	it is mandatory to wear a facemask for all visitors over 6 years age;

->	wash your hands often with the hydroalcoholic hand sanitizers that you will find 
through the visiting path;

->	during the visit, please maintain at least 1.5 metre distance between yourself 
and other visitors;

->	avoid contact with display cases and objects

More information:

•	card payments are strongly recommended;
•	we kindly ask you not to touch the merchandise in the bookshop; for any request, the 

museum staff is at your disposal;
•	audioguides, if available, will be sanitized after every use;
•	 the cloakroom service will not be available, visitors are invited to carry only essential 

personal items and to avoid travel bags, backpacks or bulky bags;
•	 the use of the lift is reserved to people with mobility difficulties or disabilities; in case 

of need, the museum staff will provide guidance for the use

We thank you for your understanding
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